
December 20, 2024

Dear CCS Community,

As 2024 comes to a close, it’s not just the milestones we celebrate—it’s the everyday moments
that quietly shape who we are. It’s the laughter echoing through hallways, the creative spark in a
classroom discussion, the determination on the field, and the pride in a job well done. These
moments may seem small, but together they build a community that feels like home.

We are grateful for the ways each of you contributes to making Caledonia such a special place.
Our district is not defined solely by accomplishments, but by the way we support and uplift one
another each day.

As we step into this holiday season, we hope you find time to breathe deeply, share laughter,
and cherish the company of loved ones. Let’s carry forward the warmth of this season into a
new year filled with promise and connection.

We can’t wait to welcome everyone back on January 6th as we continue learning, growing, and
making memories together!

Wishing you joy, peace, and a year ahead filled with new possibilities!

Sincerely,

The CCS Board Trustees and Administration


